Salem City Hall o S 8. 745.9495

Planning Board - 148 Marlborough Rd.

Public Hearing Notice

City of Salem
Planning Board

Will hold a public hearing for all persons interested in the application of ANTHONY M. JERMYN and RICHARD R. JERMYN
requesting a waiver of frontage requirements of the Subdivision Control Law located at 148 MARLBOROUGH RD (Map 9, Lot 12)
(R1 Zoning District).

The public hearing will be held on Thurs, November 20th, 2014 at 7:00 PM, at 120 Washington St., 3rd floor, room 313, in
accordance with Chapter 40A of the Massachusetts General Laws. A copy of the application and plans are on file and available for
review during normal business hours at the Dept. of Planning & Community Development, 3t Floor, 120 Washington St., Salem,

MA.

Salem News: November 6th and 13th, 2014

Know Your Rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. ¢. 30A § 18-25 and City Ordinance § 2-2028 through 2-2033.



